
Hello All, 

Last Tuesday we enjoyed an interesting presentation 
by former NYS Senator & Assemblyman Roy 
McDonald.   

On Tuesday, July 16th our new CNY President Lizzy 
Martin will share with us information from the 
leaders of CNY Rotary &  from our Rotary 
International President Stephanie Urchicke.  Since 
there are 110 clubs in CNY she will share her talk by 
a pre-recorded message. 

At this week's meeting at Lunch Thyme we will have 
a brief update on status of the new Town Park at the 
intersection of Lake Hill & Rt 50. 

July 23 we will have a speaker 

July 30 will be a social 

Please be sure to send you menu selection in to Lunch 
Thyme 

Pete P.


